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GREEN SUSTAINABLE INITIATIVES - 2019 

Aiming towards sustainable development, our AICUF members have collected 

all discarded plastic pens from the campus to send them for recycling. In order 

to continue the collection process they have placed labeled bins in all 

classrooms. These bins were made by the  AICUFers of FMNC under the 

vibrant leadership of Duethin S. (DC II History) staying back after class hours. 

This earnest effort from their part would really help in reducing plastic pen 

waste in the campus to a great extent. The final collection of used pens from all 

classes was done on 13 - 03- 2019 by the Aicufers. By now they collected 

nearly 8kg used plastic pens which is set aside to be given for recycling. 

 

 


